
Fall and Spring  

Tuition Benefit Levels  

for Graduate Assistants 

All graduate assistants receiving tuition benefits for the first time in fall 2013 or beyond will be subject to the 2013 Tuition Benefits Policy 

for Graduate Students. Graduate assistants who received tuition benefits prior to the fall 2013 term will not be held to this policy until fall 

semester 2015. Their benefits will be governed by the 2009 Eligibility Guidelines for Graduate Assistants to Receive Tuition Benefits.  

Summer 

Students must have at least a 0.25 FTE appointment for the summer term. Additionally, students must have 

had a 0.50 FTE appointment and a classification as a full-time graduate student during the preceding fall or 

spring semester to receive 100% tuition benefits during the summer term. 


